
An appeal to applicants for National Workshop on “Matlab for Mathematical Applications” 

 

 

 

Dear colleagues, 

 

We have been moved by your overwhelming response to our call for application 

for  the  National workshop on “Matlab for Mathematical Applications”. 

However due to shortage of space in the laboratory it could not be possible to 

select many deserving teachers/scholars/ students. It is our failing which we shall 

attempt to mend in future. We appeal to all of you to bear with us. 

 

 

         Director 


